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Dear House Committee, 

I am OPPOSED HB 4133.  

I am very concerned with fraud by allowing third-party organizations to submit 

registration cards electronically on behalf of individuals.  

 

Similarly, 3 weeks ago someone tried to get into my DMV account.  I was notified 

through an email and called the DMV immediately.  The agent confirmed that 

someone had tried to get into my account.  He told me that is they would have they 

could have changed my address and paid a bill.  REGISTER TO VOTE in OREGON 

through the DMV online using My VOTE Portal is all connected to my DMV login.    

 

"Too many cooks in the Kitchen"  allowing again another entity be involved in voter 

registration opens the door to voter fraud, inaccurate voter registration, and removes 

the rights of the individual to self determine their election rights and which all 

NEGATIVELY AFFECT VOTER INTEGRITY. 

 

Social Security numbers do not provide any evidence of Oregon residency; 

Thousand and thousands of Social Security Numbers are stolen and are currently 

being used fraudulently.   This will be another way that Oregon Voters are 

disenfranchised. 

STOP and OPPOSE HB 4133 

 

 

Loretta Johnson 

Oregon Citizen Concerned About Election Integrity 

 

  

 

 


